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From:  

 
Sent: 08 January 2024 23:19 
To: Rampion2 <Rampion2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Rampion 2 offshore wind farm development in Cowfold 

 

Greetings, 
 

 
I am responding to the 16 January 2024 deadline to request an accompanied site visit to areas that 
will be effected by the planned haul road access to the development; specifically the area between 
Kent Street and Moatfield Lane and, also, the Cratemans Farm area, including Cowfold Stream. 

 

 
In order to appreciate the full environmental impact of the work on local flora and fauna, I would 
suggest Spring, perhaps May, would be a most suitable time. That way, you would fully appreciate the 
potential damage and disruption that would occur by the use of these access routes. 
 
Michael J. Gething, MRAeS, MCIJ 

 

 
Interested Party Number = 20045302 
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